

Holy Family Catholic High School

Virgin's Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL. Tel: 0151 924 6451 Fax: 0151 932 1417 Headteacher: Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH

Mon 22nd September, 2025

Dear Parents, Relatives, Carers,

Trip to Total Ninja, Manchester - Tuesday 16th December

We will be rewarding a number of our students for their outstanding achievements during the Autumn Term, by inviting them to take part in a trip to Total Ninja Manchester. The morning will be spent in forms and then we will attend the Total Ninja trip in the afternoon. To be able to attend this trip, we expect students to achieve a **minimum net balance of 120 Class Charts behaviour points from September.** We will take this figure, as it stands, on the 1st December 2025.

Additionally, any pupil who receives two Progress Leader Detentions or one Headteacher's detention during the term, will not be eligible for the trip.

Furthermore, Progress Leaders reserve the right to make any final decision on any student's eligibility for the trip.

The trip will take place on Tuesday 16th December 2025. Students will attend school as normal on this day with pupils leaving at midday and arriving back, hopefully by 3pm. If this doesn't happen – the late bus will be available too.

The contribution cost of the trip is approximately £25 which covers the cost of snacks whilst in form, the coach and 2 hours on the ninja courses. Students will need to bring a packed lunch to eat, because of the time we will leave for Total Ninja. We will eat lunch before getting on the coaches.

If your child is eligible to attend, they will receive an invitation after the 1st December.

You need not take action now, other than encourage your child to reach the required 120 net merits by being the best that they can be.

The deadline for payment will be the 5th December 2025.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. D. Moore Year 10 Progress Leader

E-mail: admin.holyfamilyhigh@schools.sefton.gov.uk
Website: www.holyfamilyhighschools.sefton.gov.uk